
Grace Collins Brown
3250 Plumas Street # 205
RENO, NV. 89509
(702) 825 - 3506

4 February 1980

Hector Gracia, M.D.
401 Peerman Place
Corpus Christi, TX. 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

A note of continued thanks for all your
past kindness, and to let you know my
recovery from the fracture of the left
hip is proceeding nicely. The quad-cane
is still being used for balance.

My son, Jack, and I speak of you and your
wife Wanda frequently, and the recall of
the pleasant time we all spent together
January 5th, 1979.

These clippings frem the newspaper
will interest you.

Kindest regards to you and your lovely and
gracious lady.

Sincerely, B nA•
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